
Grenfell Road Allotment Extraordinary Meeting 

February 22nd 2014 at 10:30 

Present:     K Clayton. B Leese. L Riley. D Devey. L & D Keats. T Middleton, J 

Collington, J Collington. F Vale, M King, I Matthews, T Bennett, R 

Gutteridge, L Onions, P Lester, P Box, B Cox, R Davis, M&M Reid, 

 

Apologies:W Clayton, T & J Kitchen. 

Due to the resignation of R Lloyd it was necessary to ask for volunteers 

to act as Site Officers. Bill Cox suggested that each role had an 

assistant to cover for absences. Volunteers were asked for and the 

following people were accepted.  

 

Site Manager: Bill Cox –plot6        

Assistant Site Manager: Tom Middleton-plot68 

Rent Collector: Ray Gutteridge-plot36 

Assistant Rent Collector: Phillip Lester-plot63 

Secretary: Kim Clayton-plot42 

Assistant Secretary: Tracey Bennett-plot70 

 Ron Davis and Joe Bates, who have both run the shop for 20 years, 

are willing to stand down if others would like to take over the roles. 

Anyone interested please contact the Site Manager. 

 A letter thanking Ron for his past work for the site will be sent. 

Other Business:  

• Bill Cox raised the issue of site tidiness and asked for everyone to 

make it a priority.  

• Jason Collington reported that he had identified the sites which 

needed the application of rat poison and that plotholders involved had 

been notified. Anyone finding a rat, dead or alive, should report it to a 

site officer for safe disposal. 

 

Meeting closed at 11: 05    Next Meeting - Sat. March 8th at 10:30   


